
 
 

As a constituent in Powhatan, VA and the Virginia Director for Gun Owners of America, 

I support the effort to restore preemption in the Old Dominion. Restoring gun owners' 

rights must be a priority for our state. 

Gun owners in Virginia shouldn’t be faced with a patchwork of various gun control laws 

around the Commonwealth. Restoring preemption would prevent gun owners from 

being entrapped by a locality’s gun control edict, but also make Virginia’s parks, 

government buildings, recreation and community centers a safer place to be. 

 

        Ty Brooks 

        Virginia State Director 


